
Grand Chapter 2025 
Grand Choir Registration Form 

 

Please submit the form below to register as a Grand Choir member for the  
“Echoes of Nature” 2025 Manitoba Grand Chapter Session in Winnipeg. 

 

The following is this year’s rehearsal schedule: 

*No other weekly practices are planned separately for Winnipeg or Brandon, so 

if joining the Grand Choir, please make the above dates a priority in your calendar. 

PLEASE SEND THIS FORM - EVEN IF YOU HAVE VERBALLY SIGNED UP ALREADY! 
 

Mail or deliver to: Doreen Stapleton - Grand Choir Director  

#2 – 28 Hummingbird Lane, Brandon, MB. R7B 3Z5   1-204-728-3735   gdstaple@mts.net 
 

…….…… Keep the above portion for your records. Only mail the section below with your cheque………….. 

 

Name:________________________________________________________ 

Address:______________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

Phone #: Res._______________________Bus. Or Cell:_______________________ 

Email Address:________________________________________________ 

Chapter Name: __________________________________Number: ______ 

$20.00 fee enclosed________ 

CHOIR RETREAT – Full Choir – Eastern Star Chalet - Winnipeg 

Saturday, April 12th at 11 a.m. until Sunday, April 13th at 4 p.m. 
To make a hotel room reservation, please contact  

Sandra Worley at 1-204-726-0169 or sworley@live.com for details. 
 

INTRODUCTORY PRACTICE –– Winnipeg -Tues. March 25th  
                                Neil Bardal Funeral Home – (time 3:00 p.m.) – to be confirmed 

INTRODUCTORY PRACTICE – Brandon – Wed. March 26th  
                                  Trinity United Church – (time 1 p.m.) 

CHOIR PARTY LUNCHEON & FULL CHOIR REHEARSAL  
Saturday, May 24th at 11:00 a.m.  

(Eastern Star Chalet)  

FULL CHOIR REHEARSAL – Sunday, May 25th at the Hilton 
(NOON or as scheduled in the program). 

We are grateful to Sis. Joyce & Bro. Ernie for allowing Pages to sing in the Choir 
once again. Grand Chapter Officers may also join us, as long as there is a Page in 

their Station chair. This is a tremendous help to us, and we are so very appreciative 
of this consideration! We need all our “voices” to present our choral contributions! 
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